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Dear ADEQ,
 In order to properly monitor the affect of these large hog facilities (CAFO's) we
need to do biological inventories of our state's waterways and lakes. Since the ADEQ
does not do that kind of monitoring ,as is my understanding, how can you approve
of these large facilities?

 Ginny Masullo
1837 Rupple Road
Fayetteville AR 72704
479-530-0280
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